




I have been an active member of the Singapore Polo Club since 1976, mostly in 
the riding section until 1996 when I took up polo. My daughter Zoe actively rides 
and competes in the riding section and also leases one of the school horses. My 
parents Brian & Maureen Miller have been riding and playing polo at the club for 
over 30 years and my father served on the Committee in many different posts for 
25 years.

I was Honorary Secretary for the term 2014-2015 and a Committee member last 
year. I have served on the polo sub committee for six years and for the past two 
years I also served on the riding sub committee. 

Having been at the Polo Club for more than 30 years, I have seen the Club 
transition from a tiny shack of a club house on the polo field with only 12 riding 
section ponies and 56 polo ponies with 20 polo players to the wonderful club 
house we have today and a combined riding and polo section of 220 stables.

The Club is still growing and interest in equestrian sport as a whole has grown. 
As I am involved in both polo and riding sections I have a clearer understanding 
of what is required in both disciplines and can give a constructive view in both 
areas. As the first elected female Vice President I will continue to work to make 
the Singapore Polo Club a Club for every member where we can enjoy equestrian 
and other sports together.

Stephanie
Masefield
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Pei Bei got bitten by the polo bug in 2015 and started actively learning and playing 
polo in the Singapore Polo Club. She has since set forth on a mission to play around the 
world - Argentina, Korea, China, United Kingdom and Thailand so far! 

As a relatively new player, she hopes to improve her game with her ponies - Esperanza and 
Marina. Her love for horses has also led her to embark on many horseriding adventures 
including crossing the Gobi desert on horseback to raise funds for the underprivileged 
in Mongolia. 

She has a heart for the Outreach 
programme in the club and hopes to 
advance her efforts to bring the joy 
of horses to more people with the 
continued support of the members and 
the club.

KOH
Pei Bei

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


